## **East Hunsbury Primary School**

Penvale Road, East Hunsbury, Northampton, NN4 0QW, GB

Tel: (01604) 677970

Absence Reporting: 01604 677971 or email absence@easthunsburyprimary.org

**e-mail**: office@easthunsburyprimary.org website: www.easthunsburyprimary.org.uk





7<sup>th</sup> October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

## Year 1 visit to Abington Park Museum

We have organised a trip to Abington Park Museum on Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> November 2024. The visit will take place in school time. Mrs Lampard's class will go in the morning and Miss Sintim in the afternoon. Children will eat in school as usual.

This interactive session will introduce children to the museum's handling collection of vintage and replica toys through interactive activities and exploration of the museum.

## How much does it cost?

The cost of the trip is £14 which needs to be paid, via ParentPay, **by Friday 1**st **November.** Please also complete the <u>online permission form</u> by 9am on Friday 18th October.

If your child is in receipt of the pupil premium grant, then you may wish to use some of your £50 school-allocated voucher towards the cost of the trip. Please contact Jo Long, our School Business Manager, (<a href="longi@easthunsburyprimary.org">longi@easthunsburyprimary.org</a>) for more information.

We are hoping that everyone will be able to attend this trip but if there is insufficient interest then we will make the decision to cancel it.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 1 Team















